2/19/2016 Phone Log- RO2981 Red Hanger Kleaners  Conversation duration: 5 minutes

Paul King called for an update on the case. He said he was able to contact the property manager for the
two four-plex residential units located to the west-northwest of the site. Mr. King indicated the
property manager would require a letter from ACEH requesting the property manager cooperate with
the investigation. Mr. King would forward me the contact information when he returned to the office.
Mr. King also indicated he would include a map of the proposed boring locations on the property in
question.

Mr. King mentioned the four-plexes have crawl spaces, and that if warranted, crawl space air sampling
may be performed in a subsequent round of work.

As it stands, | will need to write the property access request and approve the work plan following formal
submittal.

Keith Nowell



